
BOATERS:
Free Boat Safety Checks 
Saturday, May 25, 9 am to noon

The US Coast Guard Auxiliary (Hohlfeldt and Smo)
will be at Neff Park performing vessel safety checks

Reservations are not required, but appreciated; 
contact Don Smolenski (313-801-3983)

It's easier, cheaper and safer to find and fix a safety 
problem this way than on the water! 

If you pass, you get a decal!


